
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 29, 2003 
Electronic Bulletin No. 429 
RE: Pacer CY Yard Relocation 
 
 
 
Effective 8-4-2003, the Pacer CY Yard at Container Port Group in Columbus on 
Frank Rd will be relocating to the Joyce Avenue CPG facility.  
 
On this date, 8-4-2003 any empty equipment will be returned to the Joyce Ave 
CY Yard. 
 
New CY location Effective 8-4-2003: 
Container Port Group 
1000 Joyce Ave. 
Columbus, OH 43219 
614-251-6711-M&R and Equipment control Contact Number 
0800-1700 Monday Thru Friday 
 
We will continue to dispatch the empty equipment at Frank Rd. out until 8-31-
03, at which time the Frank Rd. facility will be closed. 
 
CPG 
894 Frank Rd. 
Columbus, OH 43223 
614-272-1736 
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